| could not access the form through my Mac, so I,m writing this e mail

To whom it may concern,
I live at no 4 Maryon Mews and was quite amazed at this application being considered .

Some of this area is desighated a conservation area | believe ( although this does not include 22 ,23) and this
proposed building would radically transform the environment

22 and 23 are already the tallest buildings in the vicinity and if a storey was added ,this would create a completely
disproportionate and overbearing structure that would inhibit our light and tower over our little mews .

| feel it’s totally unacceptable and am astonished that it has been proposed by a resident of our area .
Yours

John Etheridge



